

# Windsor Kindergarten Nursery Newsletter

Manager: Otylia Tola Pawlak Tel: 07875 214054

**Newsletter 8** 3<sup>rd</sup> February 2020

## **Nursery News**

Our new children have settled in really well to the Nursery and are enjoying all of the exciting activities

#### In the Moment:

- Baking biscuits
- Bathing babies
- Watercolour Art
- Making props for "We are going on bear hunt" story

•

### Small Group Work

- Blending and segmenting
- Number writing and recognition
- Shape hunt in the garden

#### Fine Motor Skills

- Using mark-making tools in
- Using tweezers to transport noodles
- Spray bottles in the garden
- Chubby Markers Art

World Book Day 4<sup>th</sup>/5<sup>th</sup> March - Children can come into Nursery dressed up as their favourite character from a book - even the teacher's are joining in!

Week commencing from 2<sup>nd</sup> March- we would like to invite Parents to come and read story to celebrate World Book Day. Please could you speak to your keyperson to confirm time and date.

Dates for your Diary:

Friday 14th February
Staff INSET Training day
Nursery is closed for the children

Half Term: Monday 17th to Friday 21st February Pancake Day - 25<sup>th</sup> February World Book Day 5th March

Last day of term: Friday 3th April

If you would like to book extra sessions during the half-term break or Easter holidays, please contact Tola

Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team